COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

4th Narch, 1938,

Dear Sir,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 19th ultimo enclosing a copy of one from the New York
0ffice of the Owners of the steamer ”TEM FAGELUND" ,- from
which it is noted that the oxaminaticn“or the cone end of
the thrust shaft will be carried out, if possible, on the
vessel's arrival in Europe, failing which it will be done
on her return to your Port.

In the eircumstances the Owners have been informed
that the Committee have continuedthe vessel's class, subject
to this arrangement being duly ecarried into effect,

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Conmittee.

W, Bennett, Eaq.,
NEW YORK.
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